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Friday, 19 July 2024 

Newsletter 
It has been a very busy week in school despite our year 5/6 children being away from school enjoying their 

York residential trip. Next week is our last week in school before we break for the summer! We will have our 

year 6 leavers’ assembly and our traditional staff versus year 6 rounders game, The staff are currently 

unbeaten; let’s see if the year 6 children can claim that back from us this year!  

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Orange class for a weekly attendance of 98.33% 

 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

 

Diary dates for this term 

 

July 2024 

Wednesday 24th July Rainbow class school games 9.15am & 2.45pm 

Friday 26th July – Y6 leavers’ assembly 9.30am 

Friday 26th July – last day of term 

Wednesday 4th September – First day of term 

 

 

 

End of Year Achievers  
On Monday 22nd July, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our End of Year 

Achievers.  Rainbow class’ achiever will be celebrated in their classroom.   

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Tommy-Cain Blue Arthur Amarillo Jessica Azul Ivy 

Green Sofia Orange Olivia Rosa Chloe Morado Lacey 

Red George Yellow Harry Verde Mia Rojo Emily 
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School Uniform 
 

Can we please remind parents of our school uniform (as well as our P.E kit.).  Please ensure children are 

wearing the correct P.E kit. We have noticed an increase in children wearing sports clothes. The uniform for 

all students should be selected from the following:  

• White shirt, blouse or polo shirt  

• Grey or black trousers  

• Grey or black skirt or pinafore   

• Red jumper/sweatshirt or cardigan 

• Red and white summer dress   

• Black shoes  

• Polo shirts and sweaters with the school logo are available to purchase from Hucknall Sports on the 

High Street. However, any white shirt and red jumper are acceptable.  

 

The P.E. kit for all students consists of:  

• Black shorts/ black joggers  

• Plain red t-shirt  

• Trainers (or plimsolls) 

 

**Please ensure ALL school uniform has your child’s name in. ** 

 

Lost property 
 

We are unfortunately inundated with children’s lost property - namely school uniform that has no name in. 

Anything that is left after the 26th July will be taken to the charity Scope Uniform Hub. Please feel free to 

pop by reception and have a look to see if any of this belongs to your child. 

 

PTA Summer fair  

Thank you to all those that attended the summer fair on Saturday 6th July and to those that pre-sold their 

raffle tickets. We had a fabulous day and even though the weather was a little dull at times, we don't feel 

this put a dampener on the day. We have raised more vital funds to put towards our plans to improve the 

playground for the children. We hope that when the building work has been completed, you will start to see 

some of the areas we have funded take shape. We raised an amazing £1000. Thank you again for your 

continued support. Please keep an eye out in the upcoming newsletters for details about our bonfire night 

firework display taking place on the 5th of November.  

 

Kindness ambassador 

This year, as some of you know, we have taken part in an initiative called the School of 

Kindness. This meant we had pupils from each class acting as kindness ambassadors to 

spread the message of kindness in their classes, the school and the community. Having 

followed this since January we have now been awarded an official accreditation as a 52 

Lives School of Kindness. The children have worked so hard for this award, and we hope 

that we can keep spreading kindness for a long time to come. We are already planning 

some exciting things for next year! Well done and thank you to all our children that have 

been involved – keep up the good work!  

 



School Reading Books 
 

Can we please ask that you all have a good look around at home and return any school books you have 

before we break for the summer. Thank you.  

 

 

Healthy Snacks 
Can you please send your child with a healthy snack for break time. Snacks can only be fruit or a healthy 

snack bar. Children will not be allowed to take things from their lunch box, they cannot have crisps or 

chocolate bars.  

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 


